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WEEK ENDING: 18.10.2019 

In Maths, we have been learning 

to: 
We have continued to explore 

multiplication. We have used bar 

models and worded problems to get a 

deeper understanding of the 

calculations. We have used reasoning 

to solve tricky problems! 

 

Our topic this half term is: 

 

Ancient Egyptians 

Please continue to ask your child about what 

they have been learning linked to our topic. 

In English, we have been: 
This week, we have been writing our 

own version of the Egyptian Cinderella. 

We have included similes, noun 

phrases, descriptive sentences and 

inverted commas for speech! 

 

Important Messages & Diary 

Dates: 
 

Remember every Tuesday is 

parent read- 8.45-9.05  

PE- please can all children 

have indoor and outdoor PE 

kits in school Monday-Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to use the 

Home Learning Menu to 

complete activities.  

Spelling Shed and Times Table 

Rock Star are set up and ready 

to go. 

 

 

 


